REMEMBERING

Clifford Pexton
August 6, 1957 - June 9, 2017
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It is with great sadness that we have to say goodbye to our dear CIliff. He will be
lovingly remembered by his daughter Jerra (Dale) Lupul, grandchildren Halle and
Ashton, his mother Lucille (Elmer) Satermo and sisters Terri (Norm), Kathie (Pat),
Sandi (Ray), Audie and Becky. Cliff was predeceased by his father Roland and his
sister Debbie. Cliff lived a fulfilled life. He travelled yearly for 25 years to all parts of
the world but his real pride and joy was his daughter and grandchildren. CIiff will
always be fondly remembered for bringing fun and laughter to all family gatherings,
especially to his many nieces and nephews. The family cannot say enough about
the loving care Cliff received from the staff at Evergreen Care Unit. Thank you to
Dr. Schweitzer for your continued care. Goodbye to a special, wonderful man, who
will always be in our hearts and will be missed forever. We hope he is enjoying all
the fudgsicles and chocolates that heaven has to offer. There will be no service by
request, but donations to Huntington Society of Canada in memory of Clifford
Pexton would be greatly appreciated. Visit huntingtonsociety.ca or call
1.800.998.7398.
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